
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear parents and carers 

Welcome back after the Easter break. The summer term has begun, which means that our attention very much turns to external 
examinations and preparing for next academic year. 

With this in mind, I wanted to share some exciting work the students, staff and governors have undertaken. Welland Park Academy is 
all about family and working together to achieve or succeed. Therefore, I challenged our students and school-community to develop a 
set of core values that define us as a diverse family school. 

As a school, we came up with the four values that we all believe is needed to constitute success both at Welland Park Academy and 
the journey beyond. 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

All students have had assemblies this week based around the launch of our core values to Persevere, Achieve, Respect and show 
Kindness. You will start to see our values and words being used in our social media posts, letters home and eventually as part of our 
rewards system next academic year. 

Students in KS3 will be able to access a new student leadership and character education programme, called the Welland Park Way, 
which will be based around our core values. The activities will be varied and can be done in school, during extra-curricular activities or 
outside of school. Students will develop skills, qualities and experiences that are essential for their future. 

Students in KS4 will be expected and encouraged to demonstrate these core values in their daily lives through their revision, 
extracurricular activities and preparation for their GCSE examinations and life beyond WPA. 

We would expect all members of the school community, including students, staff and governors, to embrace and embody these values 
throughout their time here and beyond. As ever, your support and commitment with all school matters is essential, and I hope that 
you will continue to support the school as we look to move forward. 

I hope that you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Pete Leatherland—Principal    
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UPCOMING FUNDRAISING EVENTS 

 

NOBODY PUTS BABY IN THE CORNER!!! 

This movie night is open to anyone—

students, staff, friends, family etc so do 

please share the details.  

Tickets are available from the front office or 

you can pay on the door. 

You may bring your own refreshments. 

An absolute classic of a film. 

 

 

 

 

 

DO YOU HAVE A SWEET TOOTH AND ENJOY 

QUIZZES AND BINGO???   

If the answer is yes then this is the event for you. 

Bring your own drink and an appetite for sweet 

things.  There will be a large range of desserts to 

choose from. 

Put the date in your diary! 
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PROM 2024 

Time is flying by and it is now 
only 84 days to the Year 11 

Prom.  

We like to ensure that there are 
drinks on hand throughout the 
evening so we are starting to 

collect cans of drink and bottles 
of water. 

If you can donate any please 
drop them into front reception. 

 

 

 

 

We are also looking for donations 
of sunglasses.   

If you have any old pairs lying 
around please can we have 

them? 
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